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September 17, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Re: Re-organization of Grade(s) 1 and Kindergarten Classes 

As a result of the changes that have taken place between June and September in our school’s enrolment and in order to comply with the Ministry of Education’s Class Size Compliance requirements, the following modifications have been made to our classroom organizations.  All will take effect Tuesday, September 25, 2018.
We have created an additional Grade SK/1 class due to an increase in our school enrolment.  Mrs. Turner will be teaching this grade. Mrs. Turner is an experienced primary teacher. 

If your child will be moving to the new class you will be contacted before Wednesday, September 19th.
Rest assured that in all of our classrooms, our teachers differentiate the instruction, assessment, and expectations based on each student’s individual strengths, needs and interests.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Staff are committed to a successful school year for each and every student at our school. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

W. Thompson

Principal
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